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October 20, 2020 
 
Dear Twinsburg Schools Family: 
 
As we draw near the end of the first grading period which is on October 30th, I 
would like to take the opportunity to gather feedback from you regarding your 
family’s school experiences thus far this year.  Whether your child participates in 
on-campus instruction or through our Twinsburg Virtual Academy, your feedback 
is important to us.  Secondly, I am interested to know your thoughts regarding 
your child’s school assignment for the second semester.  Our safety protocol of six 
(6) feet social distance has limited classroom capacity for our on-campus option, 
thus it is important for you to provide your thoughts so that we can begin to plan 
for the second semester. 
 
To that end, I respectfully request that you take a few minutes to complete our 
survey which can be found at this link:  https://forms.gle/y7B4Hsfmviz8nZpZ7. 
Kindly complete a separate survey for each of your children.  Surveys should be 
submitted by 11:59 p.m. on Sunday, November 1, 2020. 
 
Thanks for your continued support and assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kathi Powers 
Superintendent 
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